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Subject: Contract No. NRC-06-78-353

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has reviewed the contract file
documentation and has detennined that all actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $5,715.00 has been accomplished. There-
fore, all obligations by both parties have been met and the contract is
officially closed out.

Sincerely,
n

, a ct_ .
Joyce; enlman, Acting Chief
SmalljPurchases Section, ACB
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration-
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